
 

 

 

The NASPO ValuePoint Request for Proposal (RFP) for a Medicaid Management Information 
System (MMIS) - Claims Processing and Management Services Module was released by the 
State of Montana on October 29, 2019.  The RFP number is DPHHS-RFP-2020-025454T and all 
vendor proposals must be submitted by 2:00 pm, Mountain Time, on January 30, 2020, using 
the Montana Acquisition & Contracting System (eMACS). 

 

The purpose of this RFP is to solicit competitive proposals from eligible respondents who 
can provide a Claims Processing and Management Services Module to support the receipt, 
adjudication and editing, pricing and payment for health care claims as a part of a state’s 
Medicaid Management Information System.  

 

The RFP is available on the Montana Acquisition & Contracting System (eMACS) website at: 
www.bids.mt.gov.  If assistance is needed with eMACS, please visit 
http://vendorresources.mt.gov/, or call the Procurement Officer, Tia Snyder, at (406) 444-3315.  

 

RFP posting information is also available on the NASPO ValuePoint Solicitation Information 
website at: https://www.naspovaluepoint.org/solicitation-information/. 
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